
  

        
            

 
July 17, 2015 

            
The new school year begins August 5, and we need to start preparing for the 
upcoming volleyball season.  We also need students who have never played before 
or who think they are not valuable; we need most all of our 7th & 8th grade students.  
Mr. Markillie, Mr. Evensen, and Ms. Laszlo will be organizing the boys and girls 
teams.   

We’re beginning our practices Thursday, August 6.  Our first game is tentatively 
scheduled for Thursday, Aug. 20, the day before school starts.  Please bring a towel 
and your own water jug.  It will be hot during that time, but we will start slow and 
take breaks.   For students who have never played before, these practices introduce 
the game to you.  The first few practices we’ll introduce and review basic skills.  
Post these practice days and times on your calendars. 

 
Thursday and Friday, Aug. 6, 7... 3:00 – 4:30 p.m.  

 Tuesday and Thursday, Aug. 11, 13... 3:00 – 4:30 p.m.  

  Tuesday and Thursday, Aug. 18, 20...  (August 20 might be our first game.) 

            (The game schedule hasn’t been finalized, so the games are still tentative.) 
 

We do want new students to also come to practice even if the game is unfamiliar.  
Everyone will help teach you the skills.  Come, have fun, and develop teamwork. 
 
Mr. Markillie, Athletic Director 
Tel: (808) 488-0000  pmarkillie@yahoo.com  

 
Mr. Evensen, Coach 
Cell:  (808) 271-0490  principal@osls-hawaii.org  
 
P.S.   We will purchase team shirts again which cost you $14.   
 

Please let us know your shirt size and pay August 29th at the Parent Orientation Day. 


